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Louisville Lawyer Talks to Law360 About OSHA Guidance on
Returning to Work
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In an interview with Law360, Chantell Foley discussed the most recent OSHA guidance meant to

keep people safe from COVID-19 as they return to the workplace. Chantell noted that the guidance is

“beneficial because it can help translate CDC guidance into practical steps that employers can take.”

She added that the guidance is especially helpful because it addresses some of the more frequent

questions that employers have been asking about keeping employees safe upon returning to the

workplace.

To read the article, visit Law360 (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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